KATE MCGUIGAN OBJECT Submission ID:  e32

Organisation: N/A

Location: N/A Key issues: N/A

Attachment: N/A

Submission date: 11/25/2024 9:50:00 PM

On behalf of my family and | would like to make a submission AGAINST the Moss Vale Plastics Recycling
Facility, Plasrefine, on the following basis.

- This company has no experience in plastic recycling, and has_

- The documentation is not sufficient in how they will control microplastic, air and water pollutants, for both
the immediate locality and for the drinking water catchment that will be affected.

- No detail is provided on the filtration of waste water discharge, or the chemicals used in the processing.

- The proposed facility is significantly larger than any other plastic recycling plant within NSW, and significantly
closer to homes.

- The residential roadways cannot support the proposed number of truck movements.
- The 3D drawings provided do not accurately represent the design of the structure.

- The proposed facility would displace the Southern Highland Innovation Precinct and the innovative small scale
business which would have been attracted to the area.

- The proposed facility was already rejected by Wingecarribee Council, based on its detailed understanding of
infrastructure and future planning for the area.

Plastic recycling is clearly an important activity, however this is not the right location for this facility.
Please ensure this facility does not proceed.
Best regards,

Katie McGuigan






